Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 68 Monday, December 9, 2013

In cooperation with the Pennsylvania Higher Education Assistance Agency (PHEAA) we will be hosting a free
Financial Aid Night for students and families on Thursday December 12, 2013 from 6:30-7:30 p.m. in the
auditorium. Parents and students will learn what they need to do to apply for all types of financial aid, including
completing the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) which is required to qualify for most student aid
programs such as the Pennsylvania State Grant, Federal Pell grant, institutional awards and low-cost federal student
and parent loans. Guidance

Military recruiters will be situated at a table outside the cafeteria throughout all lunches on the following dates:
Army National Guard - Tuesday, January 7th

Attention seniors: The guidance office requires a minimum of 10 days to process your transcript request forms. If
you want your transcripts and recommendations submitted to the colleges you are applying to before the holiday
break the transcript request form must be completed and turned in to the guidance office by today, December 9.

Sophomores considering enrolling in the International Baccalaureate program next year--applications are due
December 15 to the IB office. More information and applications are available from Mr. Penner in the IB office,
room 200. L. Penner

The Manheim Township Bluetique School Store will be providing special holiday hours on Thursday, December 12,
2013 from 4:30-7:00 p.m. Everyone is welcome!!! Bring family and friends...Parents, community, students, district
employees, Grandma, & Grandpa! Please enter the building by the main entrance, sign in with security, and head on
down to the cafeteria where the Bluetique is located! We look forward to seeing you! Friendly reminder: Cash and
checks are our accepted forms of payment. We are not permitted to accept Debit and/or Credit cards. Bluetique

REMINDER: for all Follies Managers...the first committee meeting will be held at 7:10 AM in room 162 on Tuesday,
December 10. Schedules and contact information will be distributed and discussed. E. Rickert

ATTENTION ALL WRITERS, PEN PUSHERS AND LITERATEURS! NOW IS THE TIME FOR YOU TO "TICKLE THE FUNNY
BONE" WITH YOUR SCRIBING GENIUS! Sign up outside room 162 NOW to audition for the AMAZING FOLLIES!
Auditions will be held Tuesday, December 10 and Tuesday, December 17 in room 162 from 2:45 - 4:00. DON'T
FORGET THE COMPLETED APPLICATION AND ORIGINAL SCRIPT! E. Rickert

If you are interested in a career in education, the Future Teachers Club will be meeting on Wednesday, December
18th at 7:10 AM in room 252. Two former club members and recent graduates will be talking about their
experiences applying to colleges and what you can do to prepare yourself for a major in education. This club meets
outside of the regular club period, so you can participate even if you are already a member of another club. Please
see Mr. Rutledge or Mrs. Smith if you have any questions. T. Rutledge

MTHS JAZZ BAND AUDITIONS: Any student who is interested in joining the MTHS jazz band is welcome to audition.
The sign-up sheet and audition materials are posted on the bulletin board in the hallway outside of room 139 (across
from the TV studio). Rhythm section auditions will be held on Tuesday, December 10th. Front line auditions will be
held on Thursday, December 12th. If you have any questions contact Mr. Schlosser in room 157.

DON'T MISS OUT ON YOUR OPPORTUNITY TO order your Official 2014 Dawg-Pound T-shirt! You may pay in room
005 (Mrs. G's room) before school, after school, or between classes Monday. Cost is $10. The last day to order and
pay for your shirt will be Tuesday, Dec. 10 during all lunch periods at the Bluetique. All shirts should be paid for prior
to ordering them. Come on and show your school pride! Bluetique

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT 'S A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME

Swim Conestoga Valley H HS-Pool 4:00

Vbbasket Governor Mifflin H HS-Arena 6:00




